Pikes Peak Corvair Club
Meeting Minutes

December 13, 2020

No 50/50 raffle
Minutes of last months (November) meeting approved.

Treasurers report: General Fund $3225.76, SeeMore $3711.72. Total treasury is $6937.48. To date fifteen memberships have
renewed.

Mail: Several dues payments received. Mary Ellen stated she has sent condolence cards to the Russert’s and the family of former
PPCC member Dennis Pleau. Rick informed the group that long time RMC member Bud Duncan, known by many PPCC members,
had passed away. He forwarded their address to Mary Ellen for a card to be sent.

Membership-No updates

SeeMore-no new updates. SeeMore is in hibernation. Is in good shape for future shows. Discussed the battery on board the
trailer. New tires may be in order for any upcoming long distance trips.

Info regarding the National Convention in San Diego is up and down. The Tri State, hosted by CNM, may be moved back to mid-
October 2021.

No new events coming up.
2021 PPCC Board Election nominations, all board nominations were unopposed.

President-John Green; Vice President-Jerry Peevyhouse; Treasurer-Randy Karl; Secretary-Mary Ellen Feasel, Member at Large-
Ken Schifftner; Past President-Mike Piper

Voting was held by raise of hands. New Board was elected.
On to other stuff:
The Green’s, Rick Beets and Mike Piper attended the impromptu BBQ lunch arranged by Eric of RMC earlier this month.

Ken has suggested a column in the newsletter that focuses on the persons in the Corvair hobby. Questions like how you got into
the hobby, stories from their involvement in the hobby, or just about the person outside the Corvair hobby.

Discussed the membership dilemma in the Corvair hobby, both at the national and local level. A tri-fold brochure from the past
was discussed for membership recruitment. Someone in the group has one. May get it reproduced and circulate it at hotels,
museums, and other venues with each clubs information stamped on it with contact information.

Tech session, not covered in previous discussions.
Care for batteries in cold weather was discussed.

The Green’s coupe and Lakewood have been under the weather. Was determined on the coupe that the cable was poorly
spliced. One of the carburetors on the Lakewood had a clogged tube.

Mike's red car was so full of wire nuts he replaced all the wiring harnesses when he restored it.
Randy’s car is running good. Has an oil leak he can’t find and will check it out before he returns the engine lift.

In closing John Neal, and the group joined in, thanked Mike for his year as President. We all agreed it was an unusual year to be
PPCC President.

Next meeting is January 17, 2021

Adjourned 10:42 a.m.



